
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

NOVEMBER & DECEMBER 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

Lambs
We have been exploring the story We’re going on 
a bear Hunt. Through this the children have 
spent time acting out the story using different 
sensory resources such as mud, water, flour and 
sticks outside. We crated mud pictures and 
spending time in the ball pool pretending it was 
the snowstorm. 

Farmers
The farmers have recently been introduced to a 
new story called The Leaf Man about a squirrel 
who thinks someone has stolen the leaves of the 
trees. The children enjoyed going on forest 
school and searching for their own leaves and 
from this the children made their own leaf man 
and a leaf necklace. The farmers have also 
enjoyed playing with the large cardboard boxes 
and making their own dens to hide in.

Coming up:
Over the next two months 
we will be focusing on the 
importance of sensory play 
and each week we will be 

carrying out different 
sensory activities with all 
children – we will also be 

asking you at home to join 
in and we will be sending 

out activity at home sheets 
for you too.

Upcoming events at nursery
November 

THURSDAY 4TH NOVEMBER - DIWALI 
The children will be coming in dressed in Bright Clothing.

FRIDAY 5TH NOVEMBER - BONFIRE NIGHT
The children will be making their own firework pictures and bonfire apples.

THURSDAY 11TH NOVEMBER – POPPY DAY
We will be making our own Poppies for Remembrance Day

FRIDAY 19TH NOVEMBER - CHILDREN IN NEED 
We will be having a Pyjama Day with a £1.50 donation 

December
FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER – NATIONAL CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

£1.50
THURSDAY 16TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY & SANTA VISIT 

£3.50 – This includes a photograph with Santa and a present, Christmas Dinner,
Disco and Dancing games as well as more festive treats 

FRIDAY 17TH DECEMBER - END OF TERM FOR ALL TERM TIME CHILDREN
FRIDAY 24TH CHRISTMAS EVE – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSING

At 1pm and will reopen on Wednesday 5th January 2022. 


